AUGHTON PARISH COUNCIL

FROM:
Clerk to the Council – Mrs Irene Roberts






 6 Cole Crescent, Aughton, Nr Ormskirk, L39 5AJ






 Telephone: 424113  e-mail:  aughtonparishco@btconnect.com

BOWLING GREEN AT:

William Arnold Silcock Memorial Playing Field, Winifred Lane, Aughton

APPLICATION FORM FOR SEASON TICKETS 2024 (times available will be shown on the ticket)

Please send me ………… BOWLS SEASON TICKET/S and …………….KEY/S

RATES – Adults (Aughton residents only)




£28.00 (with key £35)


     Concessionary (Aughton residents only)

 

 £11.00 (with key £18)


    Adults (non-residents – living outside the Parish)


£36.00 (with key £43)


    Concessionary (non-residents – living outside the Parish)

£19.00 (with key £26)

To try and combat youth and juvenile nuisance/vandalism,  the Parish Council has installed entrance gates to the bowling green area.  The bowling green will be kept locked at all times so season ticket holders will need to request a key on deposit of £7.00  

If you play in pairs or in small groups, ONLY ONE KEY WILL BE REQUIRED.  

Please return this application form with your payment for the ticket/s and the key/s  to the Clerk at the above address.

The bowling green will be available to Season Ticket Holders from mid April 2024.  

NAME ………………………………………………..(BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

ADDRESS ……………………………………………(POSTCODE) ………………..

TELEPHONE NUMBER …………………………… DATE ……………………

I enclose £……………….. Cheques to be made payable to:  ‘AUGHTON SPORTS ASSOCIATION’
PLEASE REMEMBER TO LOCK THE GATE AFTER YOU ENTER THE GREEN AND WHEN LEAVING – THANK YOU.

Any problems with ‘nuisance or antisocial behaviour’ please report direct to the local police using the ‘101’ service or report the incident ‘on-line’.

(Personal Details – Data Protected) 

We will use the information in the application form to assess your application to use the Public Bowling Green.  We will use this information for no other purpose than stated and will only use your personal data to liaise with yourself regarding the outcome of your application.  If you would like to discuss the Notice, please contact the Parish Clerk. 

